Report No. 2/2015 refers to: Concluding an agreement with the Institute of the Industrial Organic
Chemistry

The Management Board of SIMPLE S.A. informs that on February 26, 2015 concluded the
agreement with the Institute of the Industrial Organic Chemistry in Warsaw.
The Agreement includes the purchase and installation of the Integrated Information System
along with the unlimited license, database software and service.
The total amount of the Agreement is PLN 760 000.00 net (say:
Seven hundred sixty thousand zlotys) plus VAT amounting to 174 800.00 (say: one hundred seventy
four thousand eight hundred zlotys)
in total gross: PLN 934 800.00 (say: nine hundred thirty four thousand eight hundred zlotys).



